
OPINION: New Bedford resident
warns of pushy energy people
A concerned New Bedford resident wants to warn others about
aggressive energy people aggressively knocking on doors in the
city today.

“There are some guys knocking on doors on Independent Street
in New Bedford claiming to be city workers. They are asking
for  electrical  bills.  Spread  awareness!  They  ask  for
electrical bills to update something on their system, If you
refuse, they tell you that your electrical bill will go up.” –
Carlos Lazcano
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